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Comments: Hi there, my husband and I often camp in a four-sided shelter when we're at Tucks, which is typically

in the winter or early spring, when the weather is still cold. It seems from the project information that the changes

to the Hermit Lake shelters are not quite set, and I would just hope that there remain enough shelters, like the

four-sided structures, for those of us who camp there in the winter. Tent platforms aren't something we could use

in the winter. And for someone like me, who has a very hard time warming up post-sweat, the three-sided

structures aren't ideal because of their greater exposure to the elements. I understand the need to revamp older

buildings; I am all for either renovation of the four-sided shelters and/or the addition of any shelters that are even

warmer. Thanks! 


